
Friday Update, October 18, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, October 18, 2024. 
 
 

Food Drive Starts Monday!!! 
 

Celebrating Our Families 
Holiday Food Drive 

October 21st through November 1st 
 

 
 
It is close to that time of year where we are preparing to start our 
annual Holiday Food Drive for our families in need. I am very excited that we 
have this opportunity to give back to our families.  
 



If you would like to support our District’s Holiday Food Drive for families in 
need, we are asking for certain foods to be donated, please see below.  
 

 

 
 

If you are able to contribute, we are asking for families to drop off the food 
items at your child’s school. When you arrive at the school, you will see a 
yellow donation cart placed at the front of the school.  
 



The Drive starts on Monday, October 21st to November 1st between the 
hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 PM.  
 
We greatly appreciate the food donations. We are also accepting gift cards in 
any amount from Denny’s Restaurant to support families who may not be 
able to cook the meal for the family. If you are able to donate a gift card from 
Denny’s, please give the gift card to the Office Manager at your child’s school 
and/or the District Office, and the gift cards will be given to those families in 
need.  

 

 
 
 

Halloween Costumes 
 
Please know that our District does not allow students to wear Halloween 
costumes to school. Your child’s Principal will be sending out information 
about what their school will be doing to support school spirit on Thursday, 
October 31st. It is very important that all children are able to participate in all 
school activities and are not excluded. Thank you again for your support.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 


